

the life and times of judge roy bean

The life and times of Judge Roy Bean is a fascinating tale of a colorful and unconventional figure who became a legendary character in the history of the American West. Known as the "Law West of the Pecos," Judge Roy Bean's life was marked by a mix of audacity, wit, and an unwavering commitment to his own sense of justice. From his humble beginnings to his rise as a self-styled judge in the lawless Texas frontier, his story offers a compelling glimpse into the rugged and often chaotic world of 19th-century West Texas. This article explores the life, career, and legacy of Judge Roy Bean, shedding light on the man behind the myth and the cultural impact he left behind.

Early Life and Background

Birth and Childhood

- Roy Bean was born in 1825 in Kentucky, though some sources suggest he may have been born in Pennsylvania.
- Little is known about his early childhood, but he reportedly moved to Texas in the 1850s, seeking new opportunities in the expanding frontier.

Migration to Texas

- Like many others during this period, Bean was drawn to Texas by the promise of land and freedom.
- He initially tried his hand at various ventures, including farming and trading, but none brought significant success.

Personal Traits and Early Influences

- Known for his quick wit, sharp tongue, and flamboyant personality.
- His early experiences in frontier life shaped his views on law, order, and justice—often in unorthodox ways.

Rise to Fame: The Law West of the Pecos

Establishing a Jurisdiction

- In the 1870s, Roy Bean settled in the town of Langtry, Texas, which was then a small, lawless settlement.
- With no formal legal authority, Bean began to assume the role of a judge, dispensing his own brand of justice.

Why He Became a Judge

- Bean was motivated by a desire to impose order and fairness, albeit according to his own rules.
- He declared himself the "Law West of the Pecos" and held court in the saloon he operated, the Jersey Lilly.

Notable Cases and Judgments

- Despite lacking legal training, Bean presided over numerous cases, often based on personal judgment.
- He was known for his colorful rulings, such as punishing drunkards or settling disputes with a mixture of humor and sternness.
- One famous case involved a man accused of stealing a horse; Bean sentenced him to jail, but only after making a humorous speech.

Personality, Philosophy, and Public Persona

The Charismatic Outlaw

- Judge Roy Bean became a legendary figure because of his charisma and flamboyance.
- He was known to carry a six-shooter and was not afraid to use violence if necessary to maintain order.

Philosophy of Justice

- Bean believed in a simplified, pragmatic approach to law—justice was about maintaining order and fairness, not necessarily following formal legal procedures.
- He famously declared, "Judge Roy Bean is the law in these parts," emphasizing his self-appointed authority.

Relationship with the Community and Outlaws

- While he maintained a rough reputation, he was also respected by many settlers and outlaws alike.
- His courtroom was a gathering place for those seeking justice or simply a good story.

Life in the Public Eye and Cultural Impact

Media and Popular Culture

- The colorful persona of Judge Roy Bean captured the imagination of writers, filmmakers, and historians.
- His life inspired numerous stories, poems, and movies, most notably the 1956 film "The Legend of the Lone Ranger," which depicted his character.

Representation in Literature and Film

- The most famous portrayal is in the 1950 film "The Law and Jake Wade," where he is depicted as a humorous, larger-than-life figure.
- He has also appeared as a character in Western novels and biographies, often highlighting his unconventional justice.

Legacy and Mythology

- Despite his lack of formal legal training, his reputation as a fair but firm judge persisted long after his death.
- The town of Langtry, Texas, still commemorates his life with a museum and annual festivals celebrating his legacy.

Later Years and Death

Decline and Retirement

- As law and order improved in Texas, the need for a self-styled judge diminished.
- Bean continued to live in Texas, occasionally serving as a judge or participating in local events.

Death and Posthumous Recognition

- Roy Bean died in 1903 at the age of approximately 78.
- His death marked the end of an era, but his legend continued to grow in the collective memory of the American West.

Legacy Today

- Today, Judge Roy Bean remains a symbol of frontier justice, embodying the rugged individualism of the Old West.
- His life story underscores the importance of community, justice, and the colorful characters who shaped American history.

Conclusion

The life and times of Judge Roy Bean exemplify the unique blend of law, chaos, humor, and resilience that characterized the American frontier. As a self-made judge in the lawless stretches of West Texas, Bean's story highlights how individuals often created their own systems of justice in an environment where formal institutions were absent or weak. His legacy endures not only through historical accounts and pop culture but also as a testament to the colorful, often unpredictable spirit of the Old West. Whether viewed as a hero or a rogue, Judge Roy Bean remains one of the most iconic figures of frontier America, symbolizing the rugged, independent ethos that continues to captivate the imagination today.

Frequently Asked Questions

Who was Judge Roy Bean and why is he a notable figure in American history?

Judge Roy Bean was a colorful and eccentric lawman in the American Old West, known for presiding over a makeshift courtroom in Texas and for his unconventional approach to justice, making him a legendary figure in Western folklore.

What is the origin of Judge Roy Bean's nickname, 'The Law West of the Pecos'?

The nickname originated from his reputation as the de facto judge and lawgiver in the area west of the Pecos River, where official law enforcement was scarce, and he often administered his own brand of frontier justice.

How did Judge Roy Bean come to be a lawman and judge in the Old West?

Bean arrived in Texas in the late 1800s, initially working as a bartender and saloon owner. His flamboyant personality and influence in the community eventually led him to take on judicial responsibilities, despite lacking formal legal training.

What are some notable stories or incidents associated with Judge Roy Bean's life?

One famous story involves him hanging a man for stealing, even though the victim claimed innocence, showcasing his unpredictable and sometimes brutal sense of justice. He also gained notoriety for his colorful courtroom speeches and eccentric rulings.

How has Judge Roy Bean been portrayed in popular culture?

He has been depicted in films, books, and television shows, most notably in the 1956 film 'The Law and Jake Wade' and the 1950 film 'The Man from Laramie,' as well as in the 1950s TV series 'Judge Roy Bean,' highlighting his larger-than-life persona.

What is the significance of Judge Roy Bean's legacy in the context of the American West?

His legacy exemplifies the lawless and rugged spirit of the Old West, illustrating how frontier justice was often informal, personal, and driven by individual charisma and influence rather than official legal authority.

Are there any museums or historical sites dedicated to Judge Roy Bean today?

Yes, the Judge Roy Bean Visitor Center and Museum is located in Langtry, Texas, where visitors can learn about his life, view artifacts, and explore the history of his colorful career as a frontier judge.

Additional Resources

The life and times of Judge Roy Bean stand as a fascinating chapter in the history of the American West — a tale of lawlessness, ingenuity, and larger-than-life personality. Often remembered as the "Law West of the Pecos," Judge Roy Bean's story embodies the rugged, unpredictable spirit of frontier justice during a transformative era in American history. His colorful persona, unconventional methods, and complex legacy continue to intrigue historians and enthusiasts alike. This article delves into the life and times of Judge Roy Bean, exploring his origins, rise to notoriety, judicial philosophy, and enduring mythos.

Early Life and Background

Birth and Childhood

Born as Robert Leroy Bean on November 1, 1825, in Mason County, Kentucky, Roy Bean's early years were marked by modest beginnings. His family was part of the pioneering wave that moved westward, seeking new opportunities in frontier territories. Little is documented about his childhood, but like many of his contemporaries, he was exposed to the rough-and-tumble environment characteristic of frontier life.

Moving West

In the 1850s, Roy Bean migrated westward, eventually settling in Texas. His initial pursuits were varied—he worked as a bartender, a saloon owner, and a merchant—roles that placed him squarely within the social fabric of frontier towns. These early experiences with diverse groups of people forged his understanding of frontier justice and the social dynamics of lawlessness that would later influence his role as a judge.

Rise to Prominence: From Saloon Keeper to Justice of the Peace

The Transformation from Businessman to Jurist

By the late 1870s, Roy Bean had established a reputation as a charismatic and somewhat flamboyant figure in the Texas frontier. His establishment, the "Hanging Judge's Court," was located in the town of Langtry, near the Mexico border. Although he held no formal legal training, Bean assumed the role of justice of the peace—an elected or appointed position that often carried informal judicial authority in frontier towns.

The Context of Frontier Justice

In an era when official law enforcement was sparse and often overwhelmed, local figures like Roy Bean filled a vital gap. Justice was frequently administered on an ad hoc basis, and individuals like Bean became de facto arbiters of order. His court was notorious for its unorthodox methods, and his rulings often reflected a mixture of common sense, personal judgment, and sometimes outright whimsy.

The Persona of Judge Roy Bean

The Myth and the Man

Judge Roy Bean's persona was larger than life. He fashioned himself as a judge, lawgiver, and avenger, often wearing a black hat, a long coat, and carrying a pistol. His courtroom was a ramshackle affair, sometimes held under trees or in saloons, yet it commanded respect through his commanding presence and colorful rhetoric.

His Famous Sayings and Courtroom Style

Bean was known for his witty, often humorous, aphorisms that have become part of Western folklore. Some of his most famous sayings include:

- "Justice is the company of the brave, and the cowardly can go to hell."
- "I am the law west of the Pecos."

His courtroom proceedings were unorthodox—he dealt with everything from petty theft to disputes over cattle, often dispensing swift justice. Despite his informal methods, many in the community believed he served an essential role in maintaining order.

The "Hanging Judge" Moniker

Although he was called the "Hanging Judge," Roy Bean rarely actually ordered hangings. The nickname stemmed from his reputation for harsh judgments and his occasional use of hanging as a punishment. In reality, his punishments ranged from fines to public shaming, and he sometimes commuted sentences or employed alternative penalties.

Key Events and Incidents

The Shooting of Leon Stricklin

One of the pivotal moments in Bean's career was his involvement in violent disputes. In 1882, he famously shot and killed Leon Stricklin, a man accused of assaulting a woman. Bean claimed self-defense, and the incident cemented his reputation as a frontier enforcer willing to take justice into his own hands.

The Courtship of Judge Bean and Judge Roy Bean

In 1882, Roy Bean met and married his second wife, Ella Temple, who was significantly younger than him. Their relationship added a new dimension to his public persona—she became his trusted confidante and supporter. This relationship was a notable aspect of his life, illustrating the personal side of a man often viewed solely through his judicial antics.

The Legend of the "Judge Roy Bean Law"

While he lacked formal legal training, Bean's decisions often carried the weight of community consensus. His court became a symbol of frontier justice—ad hoc, unpredictable, but rooted in a pragmatic sense of fairness. His rulings often reflected common sense, albeit expressed in colorful language, and he occasionally bent the formalities of law to suit the circumstances.

The Cultural Impact and Legacy

The Media and Mythologization

Judge Roy Bean's colorful persona was magnified by newspapers and storytellers, transforming him into a legendary figure of the Old West. His courtroom antics, witty sayings, and defiance of conventional authority captured the imagination of the public.

Representation in Popular Culture

His life inspired numerous books, articles, and films. Notably, the 1952 film "The Judge Roy Bean" starring Gary Cooper brought his story to a wider audience. Writers and filmmakers often depicted him as a symbol of frontier justice—both as a hero and a caricature of lawlessness.

The Historical Reality versus Myth

While the myth of Judge Roy Bean emphasizes his eccentricities, historians recognize that he played a crucial role in establishing order in a chaotic environment. His methods may have been unorthodox, but they reflected the realities of frontier life—where formal legal institutions were often absent or ineffective.

The End of an Era

Retirement and Later Years

Roy Bean retired from public life in the late 1890s, although he remained a colorful figure in Texas lore until his death. He moved to San Antonio, where he continued to be a local personality.

Death and Memorialization

Judge Roy Bean died on March 16, 1903, in San Antonio at the age of 77. His remains were eventually interred in the town of Langtry, which now bears his name. His legacy endures as a symbol of frontier justice—an icon of the rugged, independent spirit that characterized the American West.

Conclusion: The Enduring Legend

The life and times of Judge Roy Bean encapsulate the complexities of frontier justice and the mythos of the American West. As a self-styled judge operating in a lawless land, he navigated the fragile boundary between order and chaos with wit, bravado, and an unyielding sense of fairness. His story reminds us that in the untamed frontier, justice was often a matter of personality, reputation, and community consensus as

much as formal law. Whether viewed as a hero, a rogue, or a symbol of rugged independence, Judge Roy Bean remains an enduring figure whose legend continues to captivate those fascinated by the wild and unpredictable history of the West.

The Life And Times Of Judge Roy Bean

the life and times of judge roy bean: *THE LIFE AND TIMES OF JUDGE ROY BEAN* JOHN MILIUM, 1973

the life and times of judge roy bean: *Law and Order* John Milius, 1972*

the life and times of judge roy bean: *Life and Times of Judge Roy Bean* Ned Beatty, 2009

the life and times of judge roy bean: *The Life and Times of Judge Roy Bean* , 1971

the life and times of judge roy bean: *Quentin Tarantino* Quentin Tarantino, 1998 Not since Martin Scorsese in the mid-1970s has a young American filmmaker made such an instant impact on international cinema as Quentin Tarantino, whose *PULP FICTION* won the Cannes Film Festival's Grand Prix Award. A manic talker, Tarantino obsesses about American pop culture and his favorite movies and movie makers.

the life and times of judge roy bean: *National General Pictures Pressbook* , 1972

the life and times of judge roy bean: *The Life and Times of the Western Movie* Jay Hyams, 1983 Offers plot summaries, cast, credits, and stills for westerns from *The Great Train Robbery* to *Barbarosa*.

the life and times of judge roy bean: *Law West of the Pecos* Everett Lloyd, 1960

the life and times of judge roy bean: *Film & the Law* Steve Greenfield, 2001-09-07 This text has several aims that seek to set out the boundaries of the study of film and the law. It draws upon the work that has been produced to date, by both American and English law academics, but offers a critical analysis of where the subject area is and where further study may take it.

the life and times of judge roy bean: *The Old West in Fact and Film* Jeremy Agnew, 2012-11-15 For many years, movie audiences have carried on a love affair with the American West, believing Westerns are escapist entertainment of the best kind, harkening back to the days of the frontier. This work compares the reality of the Old West to its portrayal in movies, taking an historical approach to its consideration of the cowboys, Indians, gunmen, lawmen and others who populated the Old West in real life and on the silver screen. Starting with the Westerns of the early 1900s, it follows the evolution in look, style, and content as the films matured from short vignettes of good-versus-bad into modern plots.

the life and times of judge roy bean: *Film and the Law* Steve Greenfield, Guy Osborn, Peter Robson, 2010-10-05 Described by Richard Sherwin of New York Law School as the law and film movement's 'founding text', this text is a second, heavily revised and improved edition of the original *Film and the Law* (Cavendish Publishing, 2001). The book is distinctive in a number of ways: it is unique as a sustained book-length exposition on law and film by law scholars; it is distinctive within law and film scholarship in its attempt to plot the parameters of a distinctive genre of law films; its examination of law in film as place and space offers a new way out of the law film genre problem, and also offers an examination of representations of an aspect of legal practice, and legal institutions, that have not been addressed by other scholars. It is original in its contribution to work within the wider parameters of law and popular culture and offers a sustained challenge to traditional legal scholarship, amply demonstrating the practical and the pedagogic, as well as the moral and political significance of popular cultural representations of law. The book is a valuable teaching and learning resource, and is the first in the field to serve as a basic guidebook for students of law and film.

the life and times of judge roy bean: John Huston Axel Madsen, 2015-03-17 The first major biography of the famous and controversial director John Huston, whose thirty-seven films—including The Maltese Falcon, Key Largo, and The African Queen—are considered classics and garnered him fifteen Academy Award nominations and two wins.

the life and times of judge roy bean: The Coen Brothers Joel Coen, Ethan Coen, 2006 Collected interviews with the quirky and distinctive writer/director team of such films as Raising Arizona, Intolerable Cruelty, and Barton Fink

the life and times of judge roy bean: Art Directors in Cinema Michael L. Stephens, 2015-09-02 Often forgotten among the actors, directors, producers and others associated with filmmaking, art directors are responsible for making movies visually appealing to audiences. As such they sometimes make the difference between a hit and a bomb. This biographical dictionary includes not only the world's great and almost-great artists, but the unjustly neglected film designers of the past and present. Among the more than 300 art directors and designers are pioneers from silent films, designers from Hollywood and Europe's Golden Ages, Asian figures, post-Golden Age personalities, leaders of the European and American New Waves, and many contemporary designers. Each entry consists of biographical information, an analysis of the director's career and important films, and an extensive filmography including mentions of Academy Award nominations and winners.

the life and times of judge roy bean: John Huston Tony Tracy, Roddy Flynn, 2014-01-10 Years after his death, American filmmaker John Huston (1906-1987) remains an enigmatic and compelling figure. This wide-ranging collection of new essays encompasses a variety of topics relating to Huston's lifestyle, political activities and cinematic legacy. Fresh analyses of such films as Key Largo, The Asphalt Jungle, The African Queen, The Misfits and Prizzi's Honor are included along with insightful studies of Huston's oft-overlooked literary adaptations In This Our Life, Moby Dick and A Walk With Love and Death. Also evaluated are Huston's controversial World War II documentary Let There Be Light, and two a clef portraits of the real Huston in the films The Way We Were and White Hunter, Black Heart. Bookending these essays are revealing interviews with John's actress daughter Angelica Huston and film producer Wieland Schultz-Keil.

the life and times of judge roy bean: "A" Western Filmmakers Henryk Hoffmann, 2024-10-16 From High Noon to Unforgiven, the A Western represents the pinnacle of Western filmmaking. More intellectual, ambitious, and time-consuming than the readily produced B or serial Westerns, these films rely on hundreds of talented artists. This comprehensive reference work provides biographies and Western filmographies for nearly 1,000 men and women who have contributed to at least three A Westerns. These contributors are arranged by their role in film production. Cinematographers, composers, actors, actresses, and directors receive complete biographical treatment; writers whose work was used in at least two Westerns are also featured. An appendix lists well-known actors who have appeared in either one or two A Westerns, as specified.

the life and times of judge roy bean: To Wed a Texan Georgina Gentry, 2008-03 Fast-talking promoter Cash McCalley will be set for life if he can set up a prizefight in Dallas, Texas ... should be a cinch, considering how Texan men appreciate a good brawl. What Cash doesn't count on is Texan women, one trouble-stirring widow in particular. First, she took over half his hotel suite, and now she's leading the charge against his fight scheme! Still, Mrs. Purdy mightn't be half bad if she'd loosen that librarian's bun and listen to reason and Cash wouldn't half mind seducing her into sweet surrender ... Bonnie O'Neal Schwartz Purdy has met characters like Cash McCalley before--Publisher.

the life and times of judge roy bean: Television Westerns Alvin H. Marill, 2011-06-01 Westerns have featured prominently in films almost since motion pictures were first produced at the end of the nineteenth century and when televisions invaded American homes in the late 1940s and early '50s, Western programs filled the small screen landscape. Throughout the 1950s and well into the 1960s, these shows dominated television with such long-running successes as Bonanza, Wagon Train, and Maverick. And though the genre has fallen on hard times over the years, it has never

died, as Hollywood continues to produce films, mini-series, and shows that keep the west alive. In *Television Westerns: Six Decades of Sagebrush Sheriffs, Scalawags, and Sidewinders*, Alvin H. Marill looks at the genre as it was represented from the beginning of television—from the twenty-year run of *Gunsmoke* to the brutal revisionist take of *Deadwood*. This volume encompasses all manifestations of the Western, including such series as *Rawhide*, *The Virginian*, and *The Wild, Wild West*, as well as movies-of-the-week, mini-series, failed pilots, animated programs, documentaries, and even Western-themed episodes of non-Western series that provided their own spin on the genre.

the life and times of judge roy bean: The Encyclopedia of Best Films Jay Robert Nash, 2019-10-23 This all-inclusive A-Z encyclopedia by one of the world's foremost experts on cinema provides comprehensive annotations of the best films produced from 1914 on. The work offers more than 5,000 three- to five-star entries (three stars=good; four stars=excellent; five stars=masterpiece), and yes, author Jay Robert Nash has viewed every single one of them as well as many more that did not make the cut. In addition to a precis, each film's entry also includes a listing of the cast as well as the key principles involved in production, from the director to the hair stylist. Especially unique to this book is a rating system that helps parents determine whether or not a film is appropriate for their children. Unlike the industry rating system which can be influenced by studio lobbying, Nash objectively evaluates each film and confers upon it one of four recommendations for viewing: recommended, acceptable, cautionary, and unacceptable. Backmatter includes a list of top films by genre (i.e. animated, drama, sports, mystery, adventure etc.) as well as an annotated name index listing all persons mentioned along with their dates of birth and death. Rounding out this essential volume for the film buff are over 500 still photos from the author's private collection.

the life and times of judge roy bean: New York Magazine, 1973-01-22 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New York as both a place and an idea.

Related to the life and times of judge roy bean

LIFE The tendency to daydream and imagine an unrealistic ideal, as inspired by advertising, films, and radio serials, was portrayed in a 1948 LIFE story as an enemy of family life

Jimmy Carter: A Noble Life The following is from the introduction to LIFE's special tribute issue, *Jimmy Carter: A Noble Life*, which is available online and at newsstands. When James Earl Carter died at his home in

World War II Photo Archives - LIFE Explore World War II within the LIFE photography vault, one of the most prestigious & privately held archives from the US & around the World

Photographers Archive - LIFE s Walter Sanders Eric Schaal David E. Scherman Joe Scherschel Frank Scherschel Paul Schutzer John Shearer Sam Shere William C. Shrout George Silk George Skadding W.

Michael Jordan: The One and Only - LIFE The following is excerpted from LIFE's new special issue *Michael Jordan: The Greatest of All Time*, available at newsstands and here online. When it dropped in the mid-'90s, the 30

Notes from Underground: Subways of New York - LIFE LIFE Magazine shares historical photos of the New York City subway from the 20th century

The Bohemian Life in Big Sur, 1959 When LIFE magazine visited Big Sur in 1959, the Esalen Institute was three years from opening, but the coastal community had long been attracting free-thinking types

The Greatest Motorcycle Photo Ever - LIFE In LIFE's coverage of the event the magazine actually used a different photo, taken from a wider angle. That shot is majestic in its own right, giving more emphasis to the Utah landscape and

Journey to a Vanished Fisherman's Paradise - LIFE LIFE magazine was fortunate enough to visit Cabo Blanco in 1959, when the club was still in its heyday. Staff photographer Frank Scherschel captured the fisherman out at sea and along the

Jane Greer: The Actress Whose Career Howard Hughes Tried to The actress, born Bettyjane Greer, had actually been in LIFE magazine twice before that '47 cover. In 1942 she appeared, unnamed, as one of three women modeling the uniforms of the

LIFE The tendency to daydream and imagine an unrealistic ideal, as inspired by advertising, films, and radio serials, was portrayed in a 1948 LIFE story as an enemy of family life

Jimmy Carter: A Noble Life The following is from the introduction to LIFE's special tribute issue, Jimmy Carter: A Noble Life, which is available online and at newsstands. When James Earl Carter died at his home in

World War II Photo Archives - LIFE Explore World War II within the LIFE photography vault, one of the most prestigious & privately held archives from the US & around the World

Photographers Archive - LIFE s Walter Sanders Eric Schaal David E. Scherman Joe Scherschel Frank Scherschel Paul Schutzer John Shearer Sam Shere William C. Shrout George Silk George Skadding W.

Michael Jordan: The One and Only - LIFE The following is excerpted from LIFE's new special issue Michael Jordan: The Greatest of All Time, available at newsstands and here online. When it dropped in the mid-'90s, the 30

Notes from Underground: Subways of New York - LIFE LIFE Magazine shares historical photos of the New York City subway from the 20th century

The Bohemian Life in Big Sur, 1959 When LIFE magazine visited Big Sur in 1959, the Esalen Institute was three years from opening, but the coastal community had long been attracting free-thinking types

The Greatest Motorcycle Photo Ever - LIFE In LIFE's coverage of the event the magazine actually used a different photo, taken from a wider angle. That shot is majestic in its own right, giving more emphasis to the Utah landscape and

Journey to a Vanished Fisherman's Paradise - LIFE LIFE magazine was fortunate enough to visit Cabo Blanco in 1959, when the club was still in its heyday. Staff photographer Frank Scherschel captured the fisherman out at sea and along the

Jane Greer: The Actress Whose Career Howard Hughes Tried to The actress, born Bettyjane Greer, had actually been in LIFE magazine twice before that '47 cover. In 1942 she appeared, unnamed, as one of three women modeling the uniforms of the

LIFE The tendency to daydream and imagine an unrealistic ideal, as inspired by advertising, films, and radio serials, was portrayed in a 1948 LIFE story as an enemy of family life

Jimmy Carter: A Noble Life The following is from the introduction to LIFE's special tribute issue, Jimmy Carter: A Noble Life, which is available online and at newsstands. When James Earl Carter died at his home in

World War II Photo Archives - LIFE Explore World War II within the LIFE photography vault, one of the most prestigious & privately held archives from the US & around the World

Photographers Archive - LIFE s Walter Sanders Eric Schaal David E. Scherman Joe Scherschel Frank Scherschel Paul Schutzer John Shearer Sam Shere William C. Shrout George Silk George Skadding W.

Michael Jordan: The One and Only - LIFE The following is excerpted from LIFE's new special issue Michael Jordan: The Greatest of All Time, available at newsstands and here online. When it dropped in the mid-'90s, the 30

Notes from Underground: Subways of New York - LIFE LIFE Magazine shares historical photos of the New York City subway from the 20th century

The Bohemian Life in Big Sur, 1959 When LIFE magazine visited Big Sur in 1959, the Esalen Institute was three years from opening, but the coastal community had long been attracting free-thinking types

The Greatest Motorcycle Photo Ever - LIFE In LIFE's coverage of the event the magazine actually used a different photo, taken from a wider angle. That shot is majestic in its own right, giving more emphasis to the Utah landscape and

Journey to a Vanished Fisherman's Paradise - LIFE LIFE magazine was fortunate enough to visit Cabo Blanco in 1959, when the club was still in its heyday. Staff photographer Frank Scherschel captured the fisherman out at sea and along the

Jane Greer: The Actress Whose Career Howard Hughes Tried to The actress, born Bettyjane Greer, had actually been in LIFE magazine twice before that '47 cover. In 1942 she appeared, unnamed, as one of three women modeling the uniforms of the

LIFE The tendency to daydream and imagine an unrealistic ideal, as inspired by advertising, films, and radio serials, was portrayed in a 1948 LIFE story as an enemy of family life

Jimmy Carter: A Noble Life The following is from the introduction to LIFE's special tribute issue, Jimmy Carter: A Noble Life, which is available online and at newsstands. When James Earl Carter died at his home in

World War II Photo Archives - LIFE Explore World War II within the LIFE photography vault, one of the most prestigious & privately held archives from the US & around the World

Photographers Archive - LIFE s Walter Sanders Eric Schaal David E. Scherman Joe Scherschel Frank Scherschel Paul Schutzer John Shearer Sam Shere William C. Shrout George Silk George Skadding W.

Michael Jordan: The One and Only - LIFE The following is excerpted from LIFE's new special issue Michael Jordan: The Greatest of All Time, available at newsstands and here online. When it dropped in the mid-'90s, the 30

Notes from Underground: Subways of New York - LIFE LIFE Magazine shares historical photos of the New York City subway from the 20th century

The Bohemian Life in Big Sur, 1959 When LIFE magazine visited Big Sur in 1959, the Esalen Institute was three years from opening, but the coastal community had long been attracting free-thinking types

The Greatest Motorcycle Photo Ever - LIFE In LIFE's coverage of the event the magazine actually used a different photo, taken from a wider angle. That shot is majestic in its own right, giving more emphasis to the Utah landscape and

Journey to a Vanished Fisherman's Paradise - LIFE LIFE magazine was fortunate enough to visit Cabo Blanco in 1959, when the club was still in its heyday. Staff photographer Frank Scherschel captured the fisherman out at sea and along the

Jane Greer: The Actress Whose Career Howard Hughes Tried to The actress, born Bettyjane Greer, had actually been in LIFE magazine twice before that '47 cover. In 1942 she appeared, unnamed, as one of three women modeling the uniforms of the

Related Articles

- [psychology a level research methods](#)
- [doctor who planet of the daleks](#)
- [the diving bell book](#)

[Back to Home](#)